New Highland Elementary School

Site Base Decision Making Minutes

November 7, 2006

Special Called Meeting was held on Tuesday, November 7, 2006.

Members present were:  J. D. Duncan, Kim Sweet, Pancy Jones, Renee Cox, and Connie Goff.

Mrs. Goff informed the council of a delay in hiring Mr. Dale Campbell due to certification issues.   Mr. Campbell was calling WKU to discuss certification in the elementary school level.   Mrs. Goff suggested possibly hiring Mr. Campbell as a HEAD TEACHER instead of assistant principal if there was a problem with his certification.  

The council will meet back on Friday in a special called meeting.

Mrs. Connie Goff made a motion to adjourn the meeting @ 2:50 p.m.   Renee Cox seconded the motion.

